
11. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES

Two new road names and the right of way name proposals were received for
Board consideration.

Nga Tahu Property Group, Princess Street
This subdivision created eight business zone allotments, served by a cul de sac off
Princess Street.

The Board resolved that it be named Knight Place.

Enterprise Homes Limited, Wigram Road
At the Board’s last meeting (2 February 2000) the name Daphne Lane was
submitted for the right of way off the end of Awatea Gardens.  The applicant
company sought a change to Begonia Lane.

The Board resolved that it be named Begonia Lane.

Poor Sisters of Nazareth, Wigram Road
This first stage of a business zone subdivision created a new cul de sac serving ten
new allotments.

The Board resolved that it be named Wigram Close.


